Kawartha Community
MIDWIVES

T: 705-745-7640 F:705-745-7183
295 Stewart St., Peterborough, ON
www.kawarthacommunitymidwives.com

Kawartha Community Midwives is seeking to fill a General Registrant or New Registrant position
(pending funding approval) for June 2023, with clinic beginning in May (start dates may be flexible).
This one year contract has the potential to become permanent for the right midwife. This position
is for a 40 BCC caseload, working in a team of two with alternating week on-call/week off-call + clinic,
and 9 weeks of vacation spread throughout the year. An ideal candidate would be committed to anti-
racist /anti-oppressive practice. On-going professional development, humility, kindness and a sense
of humour are valued at KCM. We welcome applications from midwives of all backgrounds and
identities.

About Us

Founded in 1989, KCM is a dedicated practice of 8 IMPP and Ontario MEP midwives whose rich
diversity of experiences, outlooks, and skills are grounded in a strong shared commitment to
informed choice and service. We have a out-of-hospital birth rate between 20-30% and maintain a
small birthing suite in our clinic, which is located in a Victorian house in central Peterborough. We
have admitting privileges at PRHC, where we are actively moving towards full scope and where we
have good working relationships and share many laughs with our nurses and consultant OBs. Our
catchment area encompasses Peterborough city, many small heritage villages, farmland, and Curve
Lake and Hiawatha First Nations.

Peterborough-Nogojiwanong is located on traditional Michi Saagig territory and is growing into a
diverse, progressive community. Peterborough has thriving live music and arts scenes and our
downtown boasts great coffee, great farmers markets, and great restaurants. The surrounding
countryside is incredibly beautiful, with easy access to conservation areas, provincial parks, and
many rivers and lakes for people who enjoy spending time in nature.

Come work with us!! Send your CV and cover letter to admin@kawarthacommunitymidwives.com
Attn: Hiring Committee by Feb 14th. Interviews will be held at the end of February.



